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               Topaz News 

We had a great time on the farm! 

   

   

 I hope that your seeds are growing well at home. We will be planting some more things next week. We 

have brought back a harvest of rhubarb so we will see what we can make with it next week. 

Our maths focus has been inspired by this book.  

We will carry on weighing next week. 

    

 

 

 

 

Kind regards,     Sally Windmill 


